Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a very busy week learning our Christmas concert! We have made snowmen brownies, magic keys, photo frame tree decorations and reindeer food for our Christmas Fayre crafts and we have put our class Christmas decorations up! Our trees are looking a bit sparce so we thought it would be nice if each child made a decoration to hang on the Christmas trees. We would be grateful if you would make a **small** decoration with your child this weekend and send it into school next week to hang on our tree.

The **Christmas Fayre** is being held **tomorrow**. Nursery and Reception children will have early access to avoid the crowds! You may collect your child at **3.00pm** to take them to the fayre. We will have a stall outside our classroom in the corridor selling your child's Christmas crafts for £5.

We have put your child's speaking part for the Christmas concert in his/her reading folder. Please help your child to learn it in a slow, clear, loud voice.

Mrs Willows has now set up the online payment access for our Christmas trip on  $5^{th}$  December on ParentPay. If you are able to volunteer to supervise a group of children please email Mrs Willows.

Here are some blending videos if you would like to reinforce this at home:

## <u>Learning to blend at home - session 13</u>

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/RA5scJ9B/eHIWDclu

## Session 14

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/SDAwQQz9/Wuyg3IL8

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend! Best Wishes,

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins